2111 Hairy Man Road, Round Rock, TX 78681 Ph. (512) 238-8271 Fax (512)246-9183 www.thevoicerr.com

ATTENTION: Community Contributions / Support

Dear Sir/Madam,

"The Voice", Inc. is a non-profit 501 (c)(3) organization established in 2008. Our mission is to impact, empower and enrich the community by providing a variety of social programs that will enhance the quality of life and revive the family connection. Juneteenth is one such community-wide event that promotes the family connection. For the past eight years, "The Voice" and the Round Rock Parks and Recreation Department have hosted this celebration in the city of Round Rock.

Juneteenth commemorates the State of Texas' emancipation from slavery. It is a moment in time taken to appreciate the African American experience. This celebration is not only celebrated by the African American community alone, but by people of all races, encouraging self-development, and mutual respect for all cultures. The festival consists of a variety of activities and events for the family, including live music, entertainment, a BBQ cook-off, food/retail vendors, Kids' activities and other fun-filled family entertainment. Last year, we had approximately 7,000 people attend the Juneteenth Festival at Old Settlers Park. This year, we anticipate approximately 8,000 or more people will join us at our 9th Annual Celebration. The event is being held at the Lakeview Pavilion in Old Settlers Park on **June 16th - 17th, 2017**.

We are seeking support from businesses and other organizations that believe in our vision and desire to play a role in our success. We invite you to consider a financial contribution or donation of any product or service that you can provide to help make this event a success. This is a great opportunity to partner with us not only through your financial support, but also by creating a platform to make a difference in the community in which we live. Contributing organizations will receive recognition through various media outlets used to provide coverage of the event. If you are interested in additional sponsorship opportunities, please contact us for more details. For more information about "The Voice", Inc., please visit our website at www.thevoicerr.com.

Thank you in advance for your consideration and we look forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,

Bernard Buhl, CEO

Pamela W. Cotton, President

Panul W. Cottn